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29th September 2023 

 
Dear Parents and Carers 

 

Duke of Edinburgh Award 

We have been offering the Duke of Edinburgh 
(DofE) award for a few years now.  It is 

something that our pupils really enjoy and the 
association work well with us to ensure that our 

pupils can access.    
Oak class are developing their cooking skills in 
order to achieve the skills section of the Duke 
of Edinburgh award. 
They loved making and 
eating their pitta pizzas. 

 

 
 
 
 
 

Parking around school 
It is lovely to see more parents dropping their 
children off at school.  However I know this is 
adding to the number of vehicles we have 
trying to park around school in the morning and 

afternoon.  
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

You may not realise that there are special 

Yellow zig zag markings directly outside the 
front of school.  This means that there is no 

parking at anytime.  
We have had a few parents receiving parking 

tickets outside school when parking on these 
markings.  

I know it is a busy time but please do avoid this 
area and either park in the visitors car park or 

wait in the queue of the buses.  We do help our 
children off the bus and into school as quickly 

as we can, so hopefully the wait won’t be too 
long. 

Parent Group 

   We have a full program of 
events booked in for our 

parents group now all the 
way to Christmas.  Next week, 

3rd October,  will be our 
school nurse, Jodi, and the speech therapist, 

Siobhan, talking about healthy eating.  The 
following week, 10th October, is a brew and 

biscuit session but one of our teachers will be 
sharing her personal experience of gastrostomy 

feeding and healthy eating.   Please do come 
and join us from 9.30 to 11.00am.  
 
 

Dates for the term 

Harvest festival donations by 16th October 
 
Best Wishes  

Alison Randall 

Headteacher 

 

Lavender:Mohammed Ali Daffodils:Susan Blossom: Faiza Bluebells:Emily Rose:Thabani Sunflowers:Azlan  
Jasmine: Alan Acorns:Isabelle 

 Elm:Yassin Pine;Kenzo Sycamore:Christian Willows: Abdul Rowan:Tehreem Maple:Ayman Cedar:Mohid 

Birch: JessicaBeech: Marley Oak: Kayden 
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